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BILATERAL COMPLIANCE AGREEMENT 

EXTENSION 

 
The Oregon Health Authority, Public Health Division, Center for Health Protection, 

Drinking Water Services (hereinafter “DWS”) and the City of Richland (hereinafter 

“Water Supplier”) agree to the following: 

 

Water Supplier entered into a bilateral compliance agreement (hereinafter “Agreement) 

with DWS on May 23, 2018 in order to ensure compliance at the public water system 

(hereinafter “Water System”), identified by PWS ID# 4100703 and serving the residents 

and businesses of Richland, Oregon. 

 

The Agreement set forth actions to be completed by Water Supplier to provide treatment 

at the Water System for a water source determined to be under the direct influence of 

surface water. Specifically, Water Supplier agreed to complete construction of water 

treatment facilities no later than December 31, 2022; however, the agreed upon action 

cannot be completed according to schedule due to circumstances beyond Water 

Supplier’s control.   

 

Based on the progress to satisfy the terms of the Agreement, DWS agrees to an extension 

as specified below. 
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Date____________________________ 

 

 

 

________________________________ 

Kari Salis, PE 

Interim Manager 

Drinking Water Services 

Oregon Health Authority 

 

 

cc: Shanna Bailey, Business Oregon 

Bill Goss, Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services 

 Dave Wildman, Anderson Perry & Associates, Inc. 

  

 

October 3, 2022




